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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 22nd May – Year 4 trip to the Tower of London (9:15am), Year 3 and 4 computing 

club (3:45pm), Year 1, 2, 3 gymnastics club (3:45pm), KS2 athletics club (3:45pm), Cycling 

proficiency (3:45pm) 

Tuesday 23rd May – Year 3 swimming (9:00am), Year 1 and 2 art club (3:45pm), Tennis club – 

Years 1, 2, 3 (3:45pm), KS2 football club (3:45pm) 

Wednesday 24th May – Year 1 and 2 Computing club (3:45pm), KS2 Archery club (3:45pm) 

Thursday 25th May – Drama workshop for Year 4 (1:15pm), JAM club (3:45pm), KS1 Football 

club (3:45pm) 

Friday 26th May – Year 1 class assembly (2:45pm), Gymnastics club – Years 4, 5, 6 (3:45pm) 

 

AWARDS 

Last week’s ‘Attendance Bears’ went to: 

KS2: Oak  

KS1/EYFS: Chestnut 

Last week’s ‘Early Birds’ went to: 

KS2: Oak 

KS1/EYFS: Rowan 

Headteacher’s award: Demi (Year 3) 
 

Congratulations everyone!  

POLLING DAY REMINDER! 
Don’t forget – on Thursday 8th June (the 

first Thursday after half term) the school 

will be closed as it is being used as a polling 

station. 

        

HALF TERM 
School will be closed from Monday 29th May 

– Friday 2nd June for the half term holiday. 

We will finish at the usual time of 3:30pm 

on Friday 26th May and look forward to 

seeing the children back on Monday 5th 

June. 

        
…nearly! PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTIONS 

Next week you will receive a letter 

regarding our upcoming Parent Governor 

elections. This is a very important role in 

the school – parent Governors stand for a 

term of four years and have the potential 

to positively impact on the running of the 

school. Look out for the letter if you are 

interested!        
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PRAYER 

Dear God, 

Thank you for what we have been learning in assembly about joy. Thank you that we can have 

joy, even in times of sadness, because we know that Jesus loves us. Please help us to 

remember that when we go through difficult times. 

Amen. 

Fran, Crossteach 

Crossteach are a Christian organisation who work with schools to enable young people to 

engage with Christianity in a fun and engaging way. Each Thursday, Fran and Chris from 

Crossteach deliver an assembly to the whole school, which we all love! For more information 

about the organisation, please visit their website: http://www.crossteach.com/ 

 

YEAR 5 CRAFT 

Some Year 5 children have worked incredibly hard with 

Paula to sew felt elephants. It was a tricky task to 

master but they persevered and are very proud of the 

finished product! Perhaps we will set up our own craft 

stall at the Summer fair! 

 

 

UNIFORM 

From this week, all school uniform should be ordered through Brigade, our uniform supply 

company, at www.brigadeuniformdirect.uk.com 

After entering the school’s name on the website, you will be directed to a page where our 

uniform options are listed, along with the sizes available.  

Parents and carers can come to the office any day at 3:30pm so that their children can try on 

samples sizes. We can also provide you with a price list for the items. 

Bookbags and PE bags will still be held in school and can be purchased any day after 3:30pm. 

For all items not ordered through the website, please remember that the following uniform 

rules apply: 

Girls: Navy blue skirt or trousers, yellow check dresses (Summer only) 

Boys: Navy blue trousers or shorts 

All children should be wearing plain black shoes with plain white, black or blue socks. 
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